' INsTITUTO PROMOVER

Letter of Support to the DoBem Project

Through this letter, as General Coordinator Polo-RS of the Non-Governmental Organization
Instituto de Promogiio Humana Aprendizagem e Cultura in the city of Porto Alegre. in the
state of Rio Grande do Sul - Brazil, 1 wish to express my support for the DoBem project. |
certify that | am interested in using the platform as an intermediary, because this application

helps us 1o achieve our goal with greater practicality.

May, 06th, 2018

General Coordinator Polo-RS

Instituto Promover
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